
Submitter: Laura Peterson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Voting by mail allows more voting! It removes the barrier of needing to take time off 

work for those who cannot afford to take that time off or otherwise unable due to the 

nature of their job. It removes barriers for those with physical challenges who cannot 

easily travel or stand in line. It removes barriers for those with transportation 

difficulties. It’s effective and has not shown to contribute to voter fraud. Reverting to 

in-person voting is an attempt to decrease voter turnout by making it harder to vote. I 

oppose any efforts to defeat our existing and successful vote-by-mail system! 


